
 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

US-177: from Junction SH-33 extending South approximately 1.517 
miles in the City of Perkins, Payne County, State Project 21932(04) 
Phase 1 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation 
with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to 
improve US Highway 177 in the City of Perkins. Design plans for the 
proposed improvements were previously presented to the public. The 
Department has determined modifications to the design plans 
regarding the location of drainage structures are needed. 
 
To present the proposed plan revisions a public meeting will be held 
at 6:00 p.m. on July 15, 2008 at the Perkins Lions Den, located at 120 
S. Main Street, Perkins, OK 74059. The purpose of the meeting is to 
obtain information from the public to further assist in the 
identification of critical social, economic and environmental effects 
that may result from the project. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the project, please contact 
Nancy Ashton, ODOT Environmental Coordinator, at (405)521-2676 or 
nashton@odot.org. 


